
 

 

February 2023 

 

 

Dear Resident 

 

RE: OZ/OPA 22-25 W8  

 4099 Erin Mills Parkway/ Queenscorp (Erin Mills) Inc. 

 

I have arranged a Community Information Session & Presentation for Wednesday, March 1, 2023 from 

6:30 pm – 8:00pm at Erindale Secondary School, 2021 Dundas Street West, Mississauga in the cafeteria.  

 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the proposed Official Plan Amendment and Rezoning application 

submitted by Queenscorp (Erin Mills) Inc. to redevelop 4099 Erin Mills Parkway to change the official plan 

and zoning to permit five residential buildings with heights of 10, 8, 6, 6 and 6 storeys and seven blocks of 

4 storey stacked townhouses containing a total of 703 units and 776 square metres of commercial space. 

 

The applicant will present the proposal to the community and respond to questions and comments.   

Mississauga Planning and Building staff will be in attendance to answer questions about the development 

application process. 

 

If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact Michael Franzolini, Planner Development 

South for this application at 905-615-3200 ext. 8232 or by e-mail at michael.franzolini@mississauga.ca. 

 

I hope to see you there. 

 

Regards, 

 
Matt Mahoney 

Councillor, Ward 8 

City of Mississauga 

mailto:michael.franzolini@mississauga.ca

